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Apollo Tourism & Leisure Ltd 
Update on New Zealand Commerce Commission process 
 
Apollo Tourism & Leisure Ltd (ASX:ATL) (“ATL”) advises that the New Zealand Commerce Commission 
requested an extension to its statutory timeframe for a decision on the application for clearance of 
the proposed merger between ATL and Tourism Holdings Limited (“thl”) (NZX: THL) from 28 April 2022 to 
30 June 2022.  The extension request has been agreed to by thl and ATL. 

ATL understands that the NZCC intends to publish a Statement of Unresolved Issues on or prior to 
Friday, 29 April 2022.  ATL and thl will continue to work closely with the NZCC to assist with their 
enquiries and address the remaining issues.   
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Investors:       
Luke Trouchet, Managing Director and CEO   
T: 07 3265 9222       
E: info@apollotourism.com      
W: www.apollotourism.com       
 
About Apollo Tourism & Leisure Ltd 
Apollo Tourism & Leisure Ltd is listed on the Australian Securities Exchange (ASX code: ATL).  Apollo is a multi-
national, vertically integrated manufacturer, rental fleet operator, wholesaler and retailer of a broad range of RVs 
including motorhomes, campervans and caravans. 
 
Not for release or distribution in the United States  
 
This announcement may not be released to U.S. wire services or distributed in the United States. This announcement does not constitute 
an offer to sell, or a solicitation of an offer to buy, securities in the United States or any other jurisdiction, and neither this announcement 
nor anything attached to this announcement shall form the basis of any contract or commitment. Any securities described in this 
announcement have not been, and will not be, registered under the U.S. Securities Act of 1933 and may not be offered or sold in the 
United States except in transactions registered under the U.S. Securities Act of 1933 or exempt from, or not subject to, the registration of 
the U.S. Securities Act of 1933 and applicable U.S. state securities laws. 
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